
 SUPPLEMENTAL EMPLOYEE
RETIREMENT PLAN (SERP)

INFORMATION SESSION

This session will provide an overview
of the Supplemental Employee

Retirement Plan (SERP) that will be
offered by El Camino. 

Due to the short time frame between
Board approval on August 19 and PD

Day, we MAY have personalized
packets for those who are eligible for

the SERP based on the information
that is currently available. If you

cannot attend one of these sessions,
your packet will be mailed to you. 

*IMPORTANT INFORMATION*

Thursday, August 22, 2024

MBA 102
10:15am, 11:15am,
12:15pm, 1:15pm,

2:15pm, & 3:15pm

LOCATION: TIMESLOTS:

Reservation not required. Feel free to attend any session.


